
 

September 12, 2022 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
Illinois Power Agency 
 
 
RE:  MidAmerican Energy Company’s Comments on the Illinois Power Agency’s Draft 2023 
Electricity Procurement Plan  
 
MidAmerican Energy Company (MidAmerican or Company) respectfully submits preliminary 
comments regarding the Illinois Power Agency’s (IPA) Draft 2023 Electricity Procurement Plan  
(Plan) released for public review on comment on August 15th, 2022.   
 
Comments 
On page 28 the reference to Figure 3-16 of MidAmerican’s retail load forecasted annual energy usage 
incorrectly states “Ameren”, this should be replaced with “MidAmerican”. 
 
On page 41, paragraph four appears to be missing “and” between “ComEd MidAmerican”.   
 
Section 6.3.1, MidAmerican has no comments at this time other than to agree that consideration of 
HVDC projects should also include consideration of capacity and/or energy contracts. 
 
MidAmerican appreciates this opportunity to provide these comments.  By not responding to or 
addressing certain topics at this time, the Company does not waive its right to comment at a later date. 
 
 
  


